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GOVERNOR SARAH PALIN 
P.O. Box 110001 
Juneau, Alaska 99811 
 
Dear Governor Palin: 
 
Last month I wrote to you requesting that you deal with this tax fraud problem that 
involves many of your AMHS employees.  Because at least some of your AMHS 
employees persist in colluding with the primary instigator of this fraud, one Martin A. 
Kapp of Los Angeles, California, demands, i.e. threats, have been imposed on me to 
present retractions to you and to all parties with whom I have communicated about 
Martin A. Kapp’s massive tax fraud that has ensnared many AMHS state government 
employees.  
 
Please do recall you ran for Governor as a reformer, and many citizens voted for you for 
that reason.  So, please, do some reforming.  Government employees defrauding the 
government they work for, using expenses that government paid for on their behalf, is 
absolutely ridiculous.   
 
If in his floundering one Martin A. Kapp is trying to assert to you a level of expertise he 
does not possess, I include copies of the requisite Federal court decisions against this 
man.  My “retraction,” per his request is attached. 
 
Some of your employees are now engaged in a cover-up effort.  That will not fly.  This 
man has already been stripped of all of his Federal credentials, the same credentials that I 
had routinely renewed recently.  He has not won a single court case on these issues that 
has been brought against him and/or the individuals he has purportedly “represented.”  
The continued involvement of Alaska state employees in Martin A. Kapp’s tax frauds is 
not acceptable. 
 
Sincerely: 
 
 
 
David G. Hanger 
Proprietor—1st City Tax & Accounts 
dgh 



 


